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WorkSafe has released the Continuing Professional Development (CPD) requirements in a 

Gazette notice on 10 December 2015.  The Gazette notice can be found here: http://www.

business.govt.nz/worksafe/information-guidance/guidance-by-industry/extractives/documents-

images/new-zealand-gazette-10-december-2015.pdf

CPD comes into force as of 1 January 2016 which will require all certificates of competence (CoC) 

holders to meet and record the CPD requirements outlined in the Gazette Notice.

WorkSafe has provided information which outlines a summary of the requirements for CPD 

as well as the CPD Activity Logbook where a CoC holder will record CPD entries http://www.

business.govt.nz/worksafe/information-guidance/guidance-by-industry/extractives/documents-

images/cpd-logbook.pdf

Guidelines on how the CPD requirements will work can be found here: http://www.business.govt.

nz/worksafe/information-guidance/guidance-by-industry/extractives/documents-images/cpd-

guidelines.pdf

You can also contact the BoE for further information:

For more information

BoE Secretariat  

WorkSafe New Zealand  

PO Box 165  

WELLINGTON  

BoE_Secretariat@worksafe.govt.nz 

Phone:  04 901 0696


